


“� e congregations and pastors are thirsty for resources and training. Some of the pastors came from 
Anglican backgrounds, a few from Methodist, and also some from Pentecostal backgrounds. Because of 

a lack of training, many African pastors’ theology is shallow and 
limited,” explained Tuomo Simojoki. “But a change has come, 
from hearing good Lutheran theology. � ey are impressed by 
the depth and Biblical truth of our Lutheran teachings. � e 
congregations were impressed that a Church had such materials 
and they want more!”

RESOURCES FOR THE ROCKY MOUNTAIN DISTRICT

Sometimes, LHF resources are needed by missionaries right 
here at home! � anks to LWML support, LHF also has been able 
to answer calls like these from the Rocky Mountain District:

“I give out resources to people at the ‘God Cares About You’ 
food and clothing pantry at Christ Lutheran Church. I’d also like 
to give the Word of God to refugees and immigrants who come 
here. Can you send 18 copies of the Swahili A Child’s Garden of 
Bible Stories?”                                    – Paul M., Albuquerque, NM

“I am requesting four Chinese Small Catechisms to distribute 
to two Chinese university students and two Chinese adults who 
have been attending the congregation I serve. � ey have ex-
pressed an interest in receiving the Lord’s Supper and so need to 
be catechized.”                           - Rev. Magruder, Fort Collins, CO

“Every year 30 workers come up from Mexico to help harvest 
pumpkins. Could I please have 30 Spanish Bibles with Small 
Catechism and A Child’s Garden of Bible Stories to share with 
them?”                                                              - Joyce K., Wray, CO

“Requests for our good Lutheran books continue to pour 
in from all corners of the world,” said Rev. Dr. Matthew Heise, 
LHF executive director. “People everywhere need to hear the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ – in a language that they can read and 
understand. By providing for the printing of catechisms and Bi-
ble storybooks, the LWML mites from the women of the Rocky 
Mountain District are providing an inestimable gi� , for which 
we’re deeply grateful.”

To learn more about the LHF mission, go to www.LHFmis-
sions.org. LHF is at work in more than 80 countries and has 
translated and published Lutheran books and materials in more 
than 110 languages.

Kazakh A Child’s Garden of Bible Stories

Tanzania

Dominican Republic

In appreciation for the LWML Rocky Mountain District’s $5,000 mission grant to the LHF 
mission, thanks for their support will be acknowledged in an upcoming LHF publication:  
Jesus Never Fails devotional booklet in the Swahili language for the people of East Africa.


